









          March   2009

Dear

On Sunday, June 28th 2009, I will be participating in the Big Foot Triathlon in Lake Geneva, WI, as part of a fundraising effort for the Foundation for Retinal Research (FRR).  
The FRR is an organization that is committed to raising public awareness, educating people living with visual impairments and supporting scientific research that will find a cure for retinal degenerative diseases including Macular Degeneration, Retinitis Pigmentosa, Stargardt’s Disease and Leber’s Congenital Amaurosis. 
In October 2002 my friend Sela Cornell was diagnosed with Leber’s Congenital Amaurosis (LCA).  LCA is a condition of underdeveloped rods and cones in the retina that causes blindness. Currently there is no cure for LCA, but medical research involving LC[image: image1.png]
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A is progressing quickly due to the funding it is beginning to receive and the researchers who are committed to finding a cure.
There have been promising advancements regarding a possible cure for LCA in recent months.  Major news networks have highlighted scientific efforts relating to such advancements as miraculous. Given the commonality between genetic diseases, it is believed a cure for LCA will open the door to finding cures for other genetic diseases as well.
I ask you to please support my efforts by making a donation in my honor to the FRR. Please make checks payable to the Foundation for Retinal Research and send them in care of:
Your Name
Address
Phone Number
For more information about the FRR, please visit their website at www.tfrr.org.
Thank you for your consideration.
Sincerely,

